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SB-132
Measure A 

Western County
Regional Arterial 

(MARA)

TRAFFIC CONTROL 

Mon., April 10 through Friday, 
April 14

 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Traffic flagging is planned on Jurupa Road 
between Cedar Street and Jurupa  
Connector Road. The north side of Jurupa 
Road will be closed to pedestrians and 
cyclists.

Traffic flagging planned on Jurupa Road west of Van Buren Blvd. 
for sidewalk and driveway work
Construction crews are placing concrete Wednesday through Friday, for sidewalks  
and driveway approaches on Jurupa Road between Cedar Street and Jurupa Connector Road. 
Traffic flaggers will assist motorists through the work zone. Please watch for large trucks 
in the area.
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